
  

 

Welcome Back 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday. This is 
going to be a very busy term for Class 4. We 
have some visitors planned, the coronation, a 
Leavers Assembly, May Day, and SATS just for 
starters! 
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Maths 

Creative Curriculum 

 

We will follow the usual units of work but with a 
particular emphasis on number processes and 
application of knowledge through problem-
solving. We will also be covering work relating to 
data handling and averages. 

 

 

 

 

As in previous years, we will cover many areas of 
literacy – writing, reading, spelling and grammar. 

This term we will be focusing on different writing 
genres especially poetry and descriptive and 
narrative writing. 

We will continue to read a range of genres in class-
based guided reading activities and will be 
concentrating on the skills of inference and author’s 
intent. 

There will be a weekly spelling test based on the 
requirements of the new National Curriculum and 
phonics. 

English 

Creative Curriculum 
 

This term our units of work will be about 
Global Warning, Been Around the World and 
The Fighting Footballer. We will cover a range 
of topics regarding the environment, pollution 
and climate change in the first topic. This will 
be followed by a human geography unit 
looking at settlements and emigration. Finally, 
we will be studying the life of Walter Tull. 

 



 

Spellings 

Due Monday morning 

 

Thursday 

English due 

Maths due 

Friday 

ALL HOMEWORK SET 
 
Tables test every other week. Please continue to 

practise. 

 

Reading 

Read at least four times per week for 15 minutes, 

Reading records checked on Monday morning. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Swimming – Friday 21st April 2023 

Class Photo – Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

SATS week – May 9th – 12th 2023 

Golf – Friday May 12th 2023 

May Day – Wednesday 24th May 2023 

Magistrates – Monday 5th June 2023 
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Reminders to Students 

• Bring your PE kit and book bag  

every day. 

• Please bring a water bottle  

every day. 

    

 

 

 

. 

 

Science   
Materials 
This term we will complete all work 
relating to materials. This will include 
looking at their properties, uses and 
changes. 
 
Electricity 
We will look at how electricity travels, 
conductors and insulators and 
circuits. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Homework 

RE 
This term we will be looking at life 
Buddhism and Judaism.  

          
                         

PE                      
Our PE days are THURSDAY.  However, we 
may need a PE kit on other occasions so 
please make sure your kit is in school every 
day. 
Our swimming day will be Friday morning 
starting 21st April 2023 

If you have any concerns, please feel free to pop 
in to see me or email me 
a.cordell-
edwards@rothersthorpe.innovatemat.org 
Mandy Cordell-Edwards 


